
He gathers the humble
Jesus said: "Those who exalt themselves will be humbled,
and those who humble themselves will be exalted".
Sometimes we think that to be humble means that we think
that we are no good and that rightly does not fit well with us
because it does not mean that at all. We have a right to know
how good we are and a responsibility to help others to know
how good they are. Pride means putting ourselves at the
centre of our world and insisting that everything revolves
around us. Humility means making others the centre of our
lives, and our energy and care are given to them. In this
sense another word for humility is love. The message of
Jesus again today and for this week is that if we want to be
really happy we have to learn to forget about our own petty
preoccupations and give ourselves generously to God and to
one another. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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It is with great sadness that we
learned that Fr Dermott is
moving to the Parish of Kilrea. 

We thank him for seven
wonderful years of ministry in
Greenlough and Lavey. He
touched all our lives and
preached the Gospel in a
uniquely captivating way. It was always laced with

humour and wonderful anecdotes. 

We know that he will add so much to the life of Kilrea
Parish especially following the sad death of Fr Cargan at

Easter. 

On a personal note I will miss the presence of a dear friend
and colleague although we will still have close contact and
support. Fr Dermott’s only fault was his long rambling

sermons which never seemed to get to the point. 

On a serious note may God bless you Fr Dermott you will
always be in our thoughts and prayers. You will always be

a welcome friend in Greenlough and Lavey.

Fr Eamonn 

Continuous Prayer Movement 
for Marriage & Family Life. 

Our Parish Monthly Prayer Day
takes place this Monday 29th August. 

Greenlough Collections - 21/08/2022
Weekly/Mthly/Loose Cash: £1370.31

Thank you for your generosity.

NEWSLETTER: Please have all notices 
in by Wednesday at 1.00pm. Tel: 028 2582 1190. 

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com. Thank You.



Website: www.greenlough.com

Greenlough Mass Schedule: 29th August - 4th September

Please note: No Morning Masses on Monday,
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Saturday

Thursday 1st September: Adoration: 9.00am - 6.00pm

Friday 2nd September at 7.30pm 
Welcoming Mass for Fr. Pat O’Hagan.

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 3rd September 7.30pm
Sunday 4th September 9.30am

Greenlough Anniversary Masses this Week
Friday 2nd September at 7.30pm for Mary O’Neill, RIP

Saturday 3rd September at 7.30pm for Barry O’Neill, RIP

Greenlough Sick & Housebound 
Fr. Graham will visit the sick and

housebound on Wednesday 31st August.

Temporary Adjustment to Weekend Mass times
It will be a few weeks before Fr Pat settles into Bellaghy and for the
next few weeks Fr Eamonn will cover the Weekend Masses in
Greenlough and Lavey - for this reason we have to adjust the
schedule. I am very sorry for the inconvenience but it is the best that
we can do for the moment. 

Fr Eamonn 

THE SCHEDULE FOR THE NEXT FEW WEEKS IS:
Greenlough Vigil: 7.30pm; Sunday Mass: 9.30am. 

Lavey Vigil Mass: 6.00pm; Sunday Mass: 11.00am. 

On Thursday this week Fr Pat will celebrate Mass
at 7.30pm in Lavey and on Friday at 7.30pm in Greenlough. 
It would be nice if we could come to greet him at these Masses.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:
9.30am

WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
As Arranged

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Greenlough
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

028 7938 6259

YOGA Classes starting Thursday 1st
September, 10.15am and 7.00pm in the

Cultural & Heritage Centre, Gulladuff. Spaces limited.
Please contact Aileen to book a place: 078 0516 6750.

ROTA UPDATES
We would be grateful if all those

who signed up to Clean the
Church or Count the Collections
in September, October, November

and December would contact Paddi in the Parish Office to
confirm their choice of month and their contact details. 

Portglenone CCE invite you to their Registration night
for Traditional Irish Music Classes in the
Mallard Suite, Wild Duck Inn on Monday

5th September from 7.00pm - 8.00pm.
Classes available for Tin Whistle, Flute,

Fiddle, Banjo/Mandolin, Accordion, Bodhrán
& Traditional Irish singing. £35 per instrument per term or

£60 for full Year .Classes begin Monday 19 September in St.
Mary’s PS. Suitable for P3 pupils upwards & adult learners.

Lavey Mass Schedule: 29th August - 4th September

Monday 29th August 9.15am
Wednesday 31st August 9.15am
Thursday 1st September 9.15am

Thursday 1st September 7.30pm
Welcoming Mass for Fr. Pat

Friday 2nd September 9.15pm
Adoration 9.30am - 5.00pm

23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time
Saturday 3rd September 6.00pm
Sunday 4th September 11.00am


